
TOWN OF LONDONDERRY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION 

 The Londonderry Town Council will hold a public hearing pursuant to RSA 31:95-b, III relative 

to the acceptance of unanticipated revenue in excess of $10,000.   

The Town has been received donations from various sources for the purpose of adding inclusive/sensory 

playground equipment to the current Town playground.  A portion of these donations, will be formally 

accepted in this public hearing in order to purchase the next piece of equipment, which is anticipated to be 

over $10,000.  

The public hearing to formally accept these funds in order to expend them will be held on Monday, June 

20th, 2022 at a meeting of the Town Council scheduled to begin at 7:00 p.m. in the Moose Hill 

Conference Room, 268B Mammoth Road, Londonderry, NH.  Information on the donations and 

playground equipment is available in the Finance Office during regular business hours.  The public is 

urged to attend. 

 

 


